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The Farewell letters are written when someone is leaving the other; either a group of people or individuals. It is therefore considered polite to write a goodbye letter.
Some points to remember while writing a good farewell letter are as follows:

Firstly, the tone of letter should be friendly. The letter should have a personalized touch to it. One can use the same tone and form of language as they were used to, just like conversing with them.

Next, the letter should confirm the actual departure of either the individual writing or the recipient leaving. Detailed explanations may be left out according to the circumstances of the forthcoming departure.

Lastly, the letter should express gratitude of having known or spent time with the recipient. The sender should recall on memories shared. Also give or ask details for future communication. And request to keep in touch. 
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